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From: Nguyen, Pauline A. <pnguyen@omm.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:08 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Kaplan, Lauren

Subject: Appeals of Planning Commission Approval of Change of Owner, Guarantor, and

Operator for the Santa Ynez Unit, Pacific Offshore Pipeline Company Gas Plant, and Las
Flores Pipeline System
Attachments: 2-24-25 Board Submission.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see attached correspondence.

Thank you,
Pauline

O’Melveny

Pauline A. Nguyen
Associate
pnguyen@omm.com

0: +1-213-430-6247

O’'Melveny & Myers LLP

400 South Hope Street, 19" Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071

Website | LinkedIn | Twitter

This message and any attached documents contain information from the law firm of O'Melveny & Myers LLP that may be confidential
and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this information. If you have received
this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and then delete this message.




O'Melveny

O'Melveny & Myers LLP T:+1213 430 6000
400 South Hope Street F: +1213 430 6407
18th Floor omm.com

Los Angeles, CA 90071-2899

Lauren Kaplan
February 24, 2025 D: +1 213 430 6328
lkaplan@omm.com

VIA E-MAIL

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, California 93101

Attn: Clerk of the Board
sbcob@countyofsb.org

Re:  Appeals of Planning Commission Approval of Change of Owner, Guarantor, and
Operator for the Santa Ynez Unit, Pacific Offshore Pipeline Company Gas Plant,
and Las Flores Pipeline System

We write on behalf of Exxon Mobil Corporation and ExxonMobil Pipeline Company LLC.
As laid out in the February 21, 2025 letter submitted by Sable Offshore Corp. (“Sable”), Pacific
Pipeline Company (“PPC”), and Pacific Offshore Pipeline Company (“POPCO”) (“Applicants™),
and by County staff and the Planning Commission, the Applicants have met the County Code
Chapter 25B requirements. The appeals should be denied and the Planning Commission’s October
30, 2024 approval of the transfers should be upheld.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lauren Kaplan
Lauren Kaplan
for O'MELVENY & MYERS LLP
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